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Question: 
 
Are any irrigation companies linked with any CSIRO Flagships? 
If so, which ones? 
 
If so, what research programs are they involved in? 
 
Has the CSIRO received any funding from these companies for the Flagship program? 
 
Have any of these companies been approached to become involved? 
If so, which companies and when were they approached? 
 
 
Answer: 
 
CSIRO has provided the following response. 
 
Flagships and irrigation companies 
 
There are no contracts, funding or activities directly between the Water for a Healthy Country 
Flagship and specific irrigation companies at present.  
 
There are several indirect relationships, as follows: 

• CSIRO has existing work with groups such as Pratt Water.  Findings from these joint 
activities are inputs into assessments of irrigation water use efficiency and improved 
management being undertaken in the Murray node of the Flagship. 

• The Flagship has a partnership project with the CRC for Irrigation Futures.  This 
project aims to provide an improved information base on irrigation activities, outputs 
and management in the Murray.  This CRC has links with a variety of irrigation related 
entities from State Government (e.g. Sunwater in Queensland) to regional bodies 
(e.g. Goulburn Murray Water in Victoria). 

• The Flagship is also establishing partnerships with the joint irrigation program 
managed through Land & Water Australia called the National Program for 
Sustainable Irrigation.  Various irrigation companies contribute to this program.  Again 
some of the data outputs will be inputs to Flagship activities.  

 




